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Hello new Year 6! 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you back to school in September. We 

know that things have been very different for us all these last few months. Some 

children have still been coming into school and others have been doing their learning 

at home. It might feel a bit strange but that’s ok, we will all be able to help you to 

settle in and get used to your new class in September. 

 

When you join Year 6 in September, the classes will be: 6SG and 6WW. 

The teachers in Year 6 will be: 

Mrs Green Mrs Walker Mrs Witham 

 
  

 

 

The teaching assistants will be: 

Mrs Berry Mrs White 

 

 
 

 

Welcome to your new class! 
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Here is your new classroom, it might look a bit different to this but that’s ok. The 

grown-ups in the classroom will show you where everything is, where you will keep 

your things and where you will be sitting.   

 

    

 

 

 

When you come into school in Year Six you will come through this entrance.  

 

 

You will hang your coat here. 
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At playtimes you will be using this playground. 

 

            

 

We know you will really enjoy being in Year Six Some things may be different from 

Year Five but that’s OK and the grown-ups will help you to get used to these and will 

be there to answer any of your questions.  
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